KIPP BAYVIEW ACADEMY Family Newsletter March 20, 2015

WHAT’S FOR LUNCH NEXT WEEK?

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday
sloppy joe beef burrito spaghetti & meatballs chicken salad sub NO SCHOOL

FACT: SFUSD & Rev Foods never serves pork or pork products. Any entree that contains sausage is turkey sausage. In addition, they never serve items with seafood,
peanuts, tree nuts, high fructose corn syrup, or MSG. No artificial colors, preservatives, and no artificial trans-fats in school meals!

CALIFORNIA LAW AB354 REQUIRES that all Students who have not completed their
students entering the 7th grade must homework will be in Homework Detention
have a TDap (Whopping Cough) until 6pm (or work is completed).

booster shot. 6th graders are you ready? Homework detention will be held every

Bring an updated copy of your immunization day. Parents will be notified each morning
records, including proof of your TDap shot, thoir rhild hac datantinn

Dear Bayview Parents,

It has been a great honor to be a part of this community for over a decade and we would like to continue serving
the students who need us most for many decades to come. As a charter school, we have to submit a request for
renewal from San Francisco Unified every five years. KIPP Bayview has submitted a request and the San
Francisco Unified School Board will be voting to approve or deny our request on March 24", please help Bayview
get renewed for another five years by attending this meeting in your best KIPP gear! Meeting details are below.
Thank you for your many years of support and | hope to see you there!

When: Tuesday March 24™ 6pm
Where: SFUSD, 555 Franklin St

If you are interested in providing testimony during the meeting, please reach out to Angela Le @ 408-839-2967
or email at angela.le@kippbayarea.org.

If you are unable to attend the meeting but still want to show your support, you can write to the school board
about why you chose KIPP Bayview. Send your letter to: SFUSD Board of Commissioners, 555 Franklin St, SF
94102. You can also email Board members directly:

Emily Murase SFUSD| President EmilyMurase@sfusd.edu

Hydra Mendoza-McDonnell|SFUSD| Commissioner|Hydra.Mendoza@sfusd.edu

Jill Wynns SFUSD| Commissioner |JillWynns@sfusd.edu
Matt Haney SFUSD|Vice President|MattHaney@sfusd.edu
Rachel Norton SFUSD| Commissioner|RachelNorton@sfusd.edu
Sandra Lee Fewer SFUSD| commissioner |SandraFewer@sfusd.edu
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Listen out next week for a voice message letting you know when you can pick up
your candy orders!

Coming up on our Calendar!

March 24t KIPP Bayview & SF Bay Charter Renewal Meeting (stay
tuned for more details!)

March 25" SPRING CONCERT with our String Orchestra & Modern
Band 6pm

March 26" End of 3" Quarter, 1pm dismissal (NO after

school care)

March 27t NO SCHOOL; Staff Development Day

March 30t - April 3"  SPRING BREAK

April 6t NO SCHOOL; Cesar Chavez Day

We are always collecting Boxtops for
Education! [f vou have any at home, bring
| ) them to the school office ©

— - - - e o
— o
— —
— —

7 Families: AN

/ . . \
« This 1s your copy, please keep !
\

.. for your records! R

= - s
. —
e o =

We highly encourage parents to volunteer on campus, but it is not required. We are currently
seeking volunteers to help us monitor students during pick up and drop off times. Please
note that while there is a change in our volunteer policy (parent volunteer hours are not
mandatory), hours are tracked and rewarded. Thank you for all of your support!
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